
 

 

 

 

September 6, 2022 

[submitted via FSRA website] 
 
Financial Services Regulatory Authority of Ontario 
25 Sheppard Avenue West, Suite 100 
Toronto, ON  
M2N 6S6 

 

RE: ID 2022-008: Consultation on the proposed insurance prudential supervisory framework 
guidance  

 
We have reviewed the comment letter prepared by CAIR and we support the commentary 
provided in that letter.  Given the short timeline and summer absences, we have not provided 
our own letter, but, with an extension of time, we would be happy to provide our own, more 
fulsome, letter.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Catherine Gaulton 
CEO, HIROC 
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